
Cemetery Trustees 
Meeting Minutes 
1/16/18 
 
Meeting opened at 5:30 pm 
 
Present were Chairman Susan Weeks, Charlotte Allen, and Guy Pike 
 
The minutes of 2Jan 2O18 were approved with spelling corrections. 
 
The annual report for the Town Report was approved with several additions. 
 
It was determined to schedule a public hearing for changes in cemetery fees. 
 
Discussion of a timeline for the repairs at the French Cemetery resulted in some possible contacts for 
tree removal. 
 
Charlotte brought up an issue at the Thomas Cemetery to be  addressed in the spring. Guy also 
mentioned getting the root  structure from the trees that were removed this fall taken care of. 
 
Stone cleaning and repair were discussed. 
 
Guy will get information from a non resident to enable them to sell their plot back to the Town. 
 
Work to inform the State of the allocation of specific perpetual care funds is progressing. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for 6 Feb 2018 @ 5:30 PM to include a public hearing on the change in 
fees. 
 
Public attendance and/or input is always welcome. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm 
 
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetary Trustees 
 
 


